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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

June 1, 1984

As Secretary to the Board of Trustees of
Washington and Lee University I wish to acknow-
ledge your recent letter regarding the question
of coeducation. The mazmbers of the Board of
Trustees have received your letter also--and your
views will be helpful as the matter is studied.

Sincerely,

e, b

,/ James W. Whitehead
Secretary,
- Board of Trustees





